
 

 

                                                                                                                             6th May 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Years 6 visit to Bowood House 

We are delighted to inform you that after this very strange year, we have organised to take the the Year 6 children 

to Bowood House and Gardens for their Leavers’ event. We will take a coach there on Wednesday 14th July 

within normal school hours. 

At Bowood House and Gardens, the children will be able to enjoy a range of activities: from walking above the 

treetops on a series of ariel walkways to pushing themselves to new heights and taking the plunge down the famous 

19ft vertical Space Dive. The playground is also equipped with balance beams, boat swings, trampolines and climbing 

frames. There is also a life size pirate ship to play on and an ice cave to visit. 

For more information please visit http://bowood.org/bowood-house-gardens/ 

The PTFA have kindly paid for the coach so we are asking for a donation of £8.25 from parents to cover the final 

balance. This can be paid via Parentpay. 

The children will need to wear school uniform, and bring a warm, waterproof coat.  

They will also need a packed lunch, including a drink which should be in a bag that can be disposed of 

after lunch. Packed lunches will be provided by the school for those children eligible for free school meals. 

Children can also bring £2 to buy an ice-cream if they wish. 

Please complete and return the consent form below to your child’s class teacher by Wednesday 30th 

June at the latest. 

Thank you for your support. 

Mrs Cartledge and Mr Godfrey  

.......................................................................................................................................................................... 

St Mary’s CofE VA Primary School – Year 6 visit to Bowood 

I give consent for my child (name) ........................................................................... in ………………………………….. class  

to go on the visit to Bowwod House on wednesday 14th July. 

 

My voluntary payment of £8.25 has been paid online via ParentPay. (Please delete if appropriate)  

 

Signed ..................................................................... Parent/Guardian               Date ............................     

http://bowood.org/bowood-house-gardens/

